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Dear Ms Tankink, 

 

Subject: Commission requests for ICES training 

 

Following requests by DG MARE, ICES recently provided an introductory training on stock assessment 

(link) as well as a separate training for ecosystem-based management (EBM) (link). In response to 

enquiries from various ACs, both courses were opened for participation by a limited number of AC 

representatives, and we would like to thank DG MARE for the opportunity to participate. 

 

Unfortunately, notification on both occasions was provided only approx. a week prior to each event, 

which meant that the possibility to participate by both members as well as the Secretariats was 

severely limited. Members and Secretariats alike believe they could benefit greatly from these 

trainings, therefore it was disappointing to be notified at such a late stage. 

 

We would greatly appreciate if requests made by the Commission to ICES for training in the future 

could include notification from the Commission to the AC Secretariats so that the ACs are aware of 

the planning as early as possible. It would also be useful if a set number of AC representatives for 

participation could be agreed upon in advance. Finally, if possible, members of the ACs would be 

grateful if another training session with ICES on ecosystem-based management (EBM) could be 

organised in the near future. 

 

 

 

 

https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcommunity.ices.dk%2FAdvice%2Fadvice_activities%2FSpecial_requests%2F2023_DGMARE_request_Intro_training.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Cmo.mathies%40nwwac.ie%7C1ec92b33dd1b41ced62408db41a6405d%7C140f3fd987b6473fb97572089c7c9eb5%7C1%7C0%7C638175954523145760%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Mc432KMoP55qs2s5GXJwGV2HPUT7u1%2BB5jXu7lasWS8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcommunity.ices.dk%2FAdvice%2Fadvice_activities%2FSpecial_requests%2F2023_DGMARE_request_EBM_training.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Cmo.mathies%40nwwac.ie%7C05df4596e65546a800f808db4bde7ae4%7C140f3fd987b6473fb97572089c7c9eb5%7C1%7C0%7C638187191140874357%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z2g%2Bi%2BDYFoA3Sx8DvXpBgNWvpHdRTdc1gjdKykgBx8Q%3D&reserved=0
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We thank you for your continued support of the work of the Advisory Councils and look forward to 

hearing from you soon. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

    
Mo Mathies     Anne-Marie Kats 

Executive Secretary NWWAC   Executive Secretary PelAC 

 

 

 

 

Guillaume Carruel    Daniela Costa 

Executive Secretary BSAC   Executive Secretary CC RUP 

 

 

 

 
Alexandre Rodriguez 

Executive Secretary LSAC 

 

 

 

Cc: Eoin Mac Aoidh 

 Richard Croft 


